
From: Anderson, Joseph
To: Johnson, Robert
Cc: Ryder, Christopher; Baker, Merritt; Norris, Michael; Wasem, Michael
Subject: Westinghouse-Columbia facility
Date: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 10:35:19 AM

The Operating Reactor Licensing and Outreach Branch (NSIR/DPR) has completed our
review of Revision 16 to the Westinghouse Site Emergency Plan dated September 14,
2012, and have determined that the changes were properly submitted in accordance with
10 CFR 70.32(i).  As such, we find that the changes to the Westinghouse Site Emergency
Plan (Revision 16) are acceptable.
 
If you have question regarding NSIR/DPR’s review, please contact Mike Norris (Operating
Reactor Licensing Team Leader) at (301) 415-4098.
 
Joseph D. Anderson, Chief
Operating Reactor Licensing and Outreach Branch
Division of Preparedness and Response
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
 
Work: (301) 415-4114
Blackberry: (202) 236-6417
Email: joseph.anderson@nrc.gov
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